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Product Discontinuance Notification––PDN#0000394436 

July 28, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Moxa is going to discontinue the following CV models. This process 

will effectively begin from July 28, 2023. 

 

Discontinued Products Recommended Replacement Products Available for Order 

EDS-2005-EL (EU) EDS-2005-EL Yes 

EDS-2005-ELP (EU) EDS-2005-ELP Yes 

EDS-2008-EL (EU) EDS-2008-EL Yes 

EDS-2008-ELP (EU) EDS-2008-ELP Yes 

 

As the recommended replacement products are completely form, fit and function compatible with the 

discontinued products, there won’t be any last-time-buy planned. 

 

If you have any questions, please email katie.tang@moxa.com, or contact your regional sales 

representative. 

 


